
 

 

 

 
 

NOTTINGHAM TOWN BUDGET  

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTTINGHAM BUDGET COMMITTEE 

PUBLIC HEARING THURSDAY, JANUARY 13TH, 2022. 

 

 

The Nottingham Budget Committee will hold a public hearing on the 2022 Nottingham Town  

Budget on Thursday, January 13th, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Nottingham Town Office 

Building, 139 Stage Road Nottingham NH, Conference Room #1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


